
Every relationship matters.

Have you been affected by someone else’s gambling?

Our ACT Gambling Support Service is holding an 
information session for anybody who has been, or 
is being affected, by someone else’s gambling.

This session offers support to affected others in a 
way that builds connection, reduces isolation and 
breaks the silence surrounding gambling harms for 
affected others.

When: Wednesday, 30 June

Time: 12:30pm to 2:30pm

Location: West Belconnen Child and 

Family Centre

Cost: Free

Young children are able to attend if 
you are unable to arrange suitable 
child care.

To register or find out more contact:

Groups Facilitator  •  6122 7100 •  groups@racr.org.au • actgamblingsupport.org.au


